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Dear Parent, 

Namaskar! 

We are eagerly waiting for you at Pratimb(PTM)…the reflection of learning on 

14th October 2023. As we give the final structure to the term end result, the 

school will remain closed for Grades Pre-Nursery to G V on 13th October 2023. 

However, it will be a normal working day for Grades VI to VIII students. 

Please note that: 

1. The entry of parents will be from Gate No. 3 only. 

2. Parents are requested to adhere to the time slots given. 

3. Parents can visit the Admin/ERP/Transport helpdesk in case of any queries. 

4. Children are required to accompany their parents for PTM in proper school 

uniform. 

5. The Canteen facility will be available for parents and students. 

6. The following components from the winter uniform will also be available for 

purchase. 

Grades Components 

I - VIII Full sleeves shirt, trousers, belt, socks, stocking 

Nursery- V Tracksuit 

VI-VIII Blazers, sweaters, tie 

Nursery- VIII Caps 

● Information regarding the remaining uniform components will be shared soon. 

 

Warm Regards 

Ms. Monika Randhawa 

Principal 

Sparsh Global School 


